Dear Parish Clerk,

Do you have any lunch clubs, day centres, dementia cafes or dementia groups for older people in the parish please? Maybe at the church or village hall?

We have some funding to supply free Cinema Memories sessions in Broadland and we are looking for groups that may be interested. The groups can be small as well as large.

It has been quite difficult to find groups that may be running since Covid and we would appreciate your assistance.

With best wishes

Angela Bishop
The Sir John Hurt Film Trust
Cinema City
Norwich

